
 

     
 

 
    
    

                 

 
 

 
                       

                  
                      

            
 

  
 

 
 

   
  

 
 

 

 
                        

                      
                      

                           
      

Carol Bergeron 

From: bbenton@cityofsebastian.org 
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:01 PM 
To: Carol Bergeron 
Cc: Jen Smith 
Subject: 4th of July Fireworks 
Attachments: July 4 2024 Fireworks Deposit.pdf 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Carol, 

Good afternoon. Attached is the copy of the deposit check paid so far for this year’s 4th of July Fireworks event. The City 
is requesting that the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners continues to donate $2,500 towards the cost 
of the 2024 Freedom Festival Fireworks Display held on July 4th, 2024. I will provide a copy of the final check following 
the event. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Brian Benton, CPRP 
City Manager 
772-228-7057 
bbenton@cityofsebastian.org 

Florida has a very broad Public Records Law (Florida Statute Title X, Chapter 119: Public Records). Most written communications to or from State and 
Local Officials and agencies regarding State or Local business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email 
communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your e-mail address released in 
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. Think Green! Please do 
not print this e-mail unless necessary. 
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